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Report: 
Rochester office space is larger and easier parking. Our December open house 
well attended with prizes and literature. We have coverage 5 days a week in the 
office. Upgrades include new bookkeeping software and storage. Thanks to our 
great team! We ended 2024 with a 500$ budget surplus. 
 
Two new meetings started last fall are well attended. We have a new DR for 
district 2. We need more gr and dr members. The intergroup rep is going to 
meetings discussing the service positions and support for new members in all 
service roles. 
 
Outreach to community centers, and recovery events continues. FCFC was 37/25 
and Al-Anon had speakers and an information table with many volunteers. We 
have outreach at Norris Clinic and at a sober house for women on a regular 
timetable. 
 
Discussion with meetings that are online only about service area options since the 
Fall assembly- intergroup rep and others have attended meetings to hear concerns. 
There is a lot of discussion of benefits of either structure. Members want more 
information, is there a deadline for this decision? Groups like the intimacy of local 
activities and want to share their program with a large audience if able. 
 
Alateen group remains active thanks to the dedicated AMIAS. Their first group 
“graduated” and appreciated all we had to offer. 
 
Thanks all for your service, looking forward to assembly. 
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